TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR SHEILA M. MEEGAN TOWN COUNCIL EUGENE P. HART WILLIAM P. HANLEY, JR.

TO:

Honorable Town Board

FROM:

Ron Pfeil

Principal Engineering Assistant

DATE:

September 19, 2019

RE:

Bid for 2019 Sidewalk Replacement Project

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

A bid opening for the 2019 Sidewalk Replacement Project was held on September 17, 2019. Kamholz Enterprises was the only bidder. The bid was significantly higher than the last two years.

Please reject the bid and we will plan to reschedule a bid date in the spring.

Thank you for your consideration.

RP:cam



27